
We acknowledge the Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander traditional

custodians of Australia’s lands, waters
and skies including those whose lands
the CTC stands on - the Tharawal and

Gundungurra.



 We acknowledge their ancestors, their
diverse and interconnected languages,
their cultural practices and laws, and

recognise their continuing connection
and contribution to the land on which

we gather.



 We pay our respects to their Elders,
past, present and emerging and extend
that respect to all First Nations people

who visit us. 




